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Secretary of the Interior Rogers C. B. Morton today announced that he has decided to grant right-of-
way permits for the proposed Trans-Alaska Pipeline.

Because of injunctions issued in pending litigation, the actual permits for the pipeline cannot be issued
at this time. Notice of the Secretary's intent to issue the permits is being given the plaintiffs, as
required by court order, and the permits will be issued as soon as that can be done without violating
any court order.

The text of the Secretary's statement is attached.
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